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Vaping 

Vaping has become a common occurrence for underage use. Vapes are often brightly 

coloured, often sold at off-licences and often flavoured with sweet tastes which lure 

young people into trying them. It is of vital importance that children are well aware of 

the potential health implications of vaping.  

 

Whilst this is something we continue to educate our young people in school, we would 

encourage you to open up the conversation around this at home. 

 

Action for Children have published a page on the matter which we hope will help you to 

do so.  Please follow the link below to find out more: 

 

https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/behaviour/challenging-behaviour/im-worried-

about-my-child-vaping/ 
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